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approaches to be adopted will draw heavily on the framework that has been mandated for

VPS executives, and experience with its implementation. The implementation of formal and
consistent pre-employment screening arrangements across the Victorian public sector is a

high priority objective for the Commission in 2019.

Please do not hesitate to contact either me or Ms Verity Harris, Executive Director, Integrity
and Advisory, on — if you would like further
information or advice.

Yours sincerely

Paul Grimes
Commissioner

3V ¢ Y ooig

Attachments:

A — Commission Circular 2018-05

B — Pre-employment screening policy for VPS Executives
C — Statutory declaration and consent form

D — A guide to implementing the VPS executive pre-employment screening policy





http://vpsc.vic.gov.au/resources/vps-executive-pre-employment-screening/
mailto:info@vpsc.vic.gov.au
http://vpsc.vic.gov.au/resources/vps-executive-pre-employment-screening/


















https://vpsc.vic.gov.au/resources/code-of-conduct-for-employees/
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https://vpsc.vic.gov.au/html-resources/integrity-in-recruitment-guidance-note/












https://vpsc.vic.gov.au/resources/review-actions-resources/












